
Courtesy visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Planning and International Cooperation H.E. Mr. Shraideh 

 
On 22 December 2020, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 
courtesy visit to H.E. Mr. Nasser SHRAIDEH, Minister of Planning and International 
Cooperation. Ambassador SHIMAZAKI discussed with H.E. Mr. Shraideh on Japan’s 
assistance in Jordan including recent disbursement of the third tranche of Japan’s DPL 
and on the current economic and fiscal situation in Jordan. H.E. Mr. Shraideh expressed 
his gratitude for Japan’s assistance, hoping to further strengthen the relationship of two 
countries. 

 

 
 


